
 
 
 
                             
 

 
Temporary Suspension of Electricity & Water Supply 

Please be informed that there will be temporary suspension of 

electricity & water supply on Monday, 24th August 2015 between 

09:00 and 14:00 due to replacement work by the China Light and 

Power Co. Ltd. (CLP) at Discovery Bay Golf Club. 
 

Please kindly note that a limited F&B menu would be served and the 

general telephone lines and booking system would be suspended. 

Please call 2987-3750 for enquiries during this period. 
 

The electricity & water supply will resume as soon as the above 

mentioned work is completed. Should you have queries, please do 

not hesitate to contact the Club. 

  

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

Club Management  

Posting: date: 23rd July 2015 

Ref: GC/Notice/022/15 


